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7th July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have received into school a free commemorative book to mark Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum 
Jubilee. 
 
Designed as an official commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee and written in collaboration with 
royal experts and historians, the book tells the story of a young girl, Isabella, visiting her Great 
Granny Joyce who tells her about the Queen and this year’s Jubilee. The book also includes famous 
quotes from the Queen, facts on the coronation ceremony, content on the lives of famous 
Commonwealth figures such as Nelson Mandela, notable kings and queens and a timeline of Queen 
Elizabeth’s life. 
 
The book has been designed for a reading age of nine to ten years, but will be accessible to all 
primary school age children, for example if parents, carers or teachers read with them. 
We have enough copies for one book per family. The youngest child from each family will be 
bringing the book home on Friday.  
 
There is the possibility that more books will come into school. If any do arrive, we will get the copies 
out to so that every child can have a copy of this book as a memento of this important year. 
 
Enjoy sharing this book with your children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle 
Head of School 
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